

Time Zones 2 ExamView Unit 8**Matching****Match the words with their definitions**

- a. pain
- b. patient
- c. century
- d. modern
- e. contain
- f. develop

- _____ 1. one-hundred years
- _____ 2. new; not traditional
- _____ 3. when your body feels hurt
- _____ 4. to have inside
- _____ 5. to make or grow something
- _____ 6. person a doctor takes care of

True/False

Indicate whether the statement is true or false.

Read the passage. Read each sentence. Decide if the statement is T (true) or F (false).

A First Aid Kit

You never know when someone is going to get hurt. That's why you should always have a first aid kit nearby in your home, school, or car. A first aid kit is usually a small box. It has the things you need to take care of a cut or other problems. People use the materials inside a first aid kit to help people before they can see a doctor. Some first aid kits have medicine in them. The medicine is usually for headaches, stomachaches, or other kinds of pain. First aid kits don't treat every problem, but they're very useful when someone gets hurt.

- _____ 7. The purpose of this passage is to give a list of things inside a first aid kit.
- _____ 8. Only doctors use first aid kits.
- _____ 9. A first aid kit will help with any health problem.
- _____ 10. In sentence 5, *they* refers to people who have gotten hurt.
- _____ 11. The writer thinks people should have first aid kits in their homes.

Name: _____

ID: U

Multiple Choice

Identify the choice that best completes the statement or answers the question.

Complete the conversations. Choose the correct questions or responses.

- _____ 12. **A:** Ow! My back hurts.
B: _____.
a. What's wrong?
b. You should take some medicine.
- _____ 13. **A:** Are you all right, Jen?
B: No, _____.
a. I don't feel well
b. I feel much better now
- _____ 14. **A:** _____ Why don't I take you to the doctor?
B: No, thanks. I just need to stay home and rest.
a. Come on!
b. I'm sick.
- _____ 15. **A:** I feel sick. What should I do?
B: _____.
a. Yes, you should.
b. You should drink some water.

Multiple Response

Identify one or more choices that best complete the statement or answer the question.

Choose two answers that can complete the sentences.

- _____ 16. I hurt my _____.
a. arm
b. cough
c. hand
- _____ 17. Oh no! I'm getting a _____.
a. sore throat
b. headache
c. back
- _____ 18. Ow! I cut my _____.
a. stomachache
b. knee
c. leg

Name: _____

ID: U

- _____ 19. Should I take some medicine for this _____?
- a. cough
 - b. stomach
 - c. sore throat
- _____ 20. Ow! I think I _____ my arm!
- a. sore
 - b. cut
 - c. broke

Completion

Complete each statement.

Read the passage. Then complete the sentences.

Every time the weather gets cold, people start getting sick. Doctors call this the flu season. When people get the flu, they often have a cough or sore throat, and sometimes they get a fever or stomach problems.

So how can people with the flu get better? First, they should stay home, and rest and sleep. They also should not go to school or work, where they can give their sickness to someone else. Second, they should drink lots of water and eat healthy food. This helps the body get better more quickly. Some medicines help with the flu, but sleep, water, and good food is the best cure.

21. This passage is mainly about how to _____.
22. The flu season is a time when the weather gets cold and people get _____.
23. You can get the flu from other people at work or school who have _____.
24. Water and healthy food helps the body get better more _____.
25. The best cure for the flu is _____.

Complete the sentences. Choose the correct word.

26. Do you have a cold? Here! _____ (Catch / Take) this medicine. It will help you feel better.
27. Oh no! I think I'm _____ (catching / looking after) a cold.
28. My mother always _____ (looks after / recovers) me when I'm sick.
29. Most people _____ (recover / look after) from the flu after one or two weeks.

Name: _____

ID: U

Short Answer

Use the words to write sentences.

30. . / medicine / you / some / take / should

31. ? / stay / today / I / home / should

32. ? / do / should / what / I

33. ? / you / why / tea / some / don't / drink

34. . / school / shouldn't / to / they / go

Complete the sentences with *should*, *shouldn't*, or *why don't*.

35. Kevin broke his finger. He _____ go to the doctor.

36. **A:** You look sick. _____ you go home?

B: Good idea. I think I will.

37. Mark has a fever. He _____ go to school today.

38. Anna has a toothache. What _____ she do?

39. **A:** You have a cold and a cough. _____ you stay home and rest?

B: You're right. Thanks for the advice.

Essay

40. **Think about a time when many people at your school got sick. What was the health problem? Write an article about that problem and give advice on how to stay healthy. Write 8 to 10 sentences.**

Name: _____

ID: U

Sequencing

41. Put the sentences in order to make a conversation.

- _____ a. Sorry, I don't think I can.
- _____ b. Oh no! Why don't you take some medicine?
- _____ c. Why not? What's wrong?
- _____ d. I don't need medicine, thanks. I just need to go home and rest.
- _____ e. I have a backache.
- _____ f. Hey, Yoko. Come on! Let's play soccer.